

360 Portage Ave (22) ● Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada ● R3C 0G8
Telephone / N° de téléphone: (204) 360-3946 ● Fax / N° de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147 ● pjramage@hydro.mb.ca

September 14, 2017

Mr. D. Christle
Secretary and Executive Director
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: MANITOBA HYDRO 2017/18 & 2018/19 GENERAL RATE APPLICATION ("GRA") — APPENDIX 9.14 REPORT ON RATE DESIGN FOR THE RESIDENTIAL CLASS

On July 13, 2017, Manitoba Hydro hosted a workshop on alternative residential rate design with participation from interveners and stakeholder representatives.

As requested by the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba in procedural Order 70/17, Manitoba Hydro encloses its Report on Rate Design for the Residential Class and associated Attachments. The Report and Attachments are being filed as Appendix 9.14 of Manitoba Hydro's GRA.

The residential rate design alternatives discussed in Appendix 9.14 have not been endorsed by the Manitoba Hydro-Electric Board and are provided for information purposes only.

The Report found at Appendix 9.14 should not be construed as amending Manitoba Hydro's across the board rate design proposal as found at Tab 9 of this Application.

If you have any questions or comments with respect to this submission, please contact the writer at 204-360-3946 or Greg Barnlund at 204-360-5243.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES DIVISION

Per:

PATRICIA J. RAMAGE
Barrister & Solicitor

cc:

Approved Interveners Odette Fernandes, Manitoba Hydro Bob Peters, Board Counsel Dayna Steinfeld, Board Counsel